
August 19, 2021 

 

To Whom It May Concern,  

 

 

   My name is Cari Bauer and I have been a teacher and coach at Centennial High 

School in Peoria, Arizona for the last 26 years.  This letter is to recommend 

Charlie Kimball to your educational institution and athletic program.  Charlie is a 

senior at our school this year and has definitely left his mark both in the classroom 

and on the field.  I have been lucky enough to have Charlie in class and experience 

the type of student athlete that he is.  He is very mature for his age and always 

helped set the tone in my class.  One of the things that sets him apart from all 

others is that he positively interacts with everyone in class.  Younger classmen look 

up to him because he doesn’t take short cuts and can be relied on by both his peers 

and teachers/coaches.  I would also highly recommend Charlie to your program 

because of his work ethic.  Unlike many of today’s youth, he is does not think he is 

entitled to anything.  He has and continues to work hard for everything that he has 

and wants to achieve.  I am excited to see where the next level takes him because 

he is the package deal.  Any school would be lucky to have him represent their 

program.  Please do not hesitate to email me if you have any further questions.   

 

 

Respectfully, 

Cari M. Bauer 

Centennial High School 

cbauer@pusd11.net  

mailto:cbauer@pusd11.net

